
 

NEWSLETTER THU 08 FEB 2024  

 

‘A special plea in a pivotal year from your CIBUK’ 
 

 

Dear Subscribers 
 
It will not have escaped your attention that 2024 promises to be a momentous year politically for all of us, regardless of 
individual party allegiances.  

 

 

The most important year 
since 2016 

 
Indeed 2024 is probably the most important political year in Britain since 
the Referendum vote in 2016.  So much hangs in the balance and so much 
threatens to be overturned if we do not galvanise ourselves urgently for the 
challenges that lie ahead. 
 
Already the massed ranks of the rejoiner movement are assembling with 
one goal in mind:  to ease Britain into ever closer alignment with the 
European Union until we are firmly back within its embrace. 
 
We are doing as much as we can to rebut the remainer cause, but 
inevitably we need to do more if we are to make a difference. 
   

 

CIBUK Membership 

 
In the light of current developments therefore, may I make a particular appeal to you all to become a member or renew 
your annual membership subscription with us so we can continue our vital campaign work in fighting to uphold the 
principles of democracy, freedom and sovereignty on which the 2016 Referendum were fought? 
 
To those of you who have already done so, my sincere thanks.  To those who have yet to do so, could I ask you to 
complete your membership renewal as soon as possible?  

 

Special Appeal 
We realise it is asking a lot in these difficult times, but if you are able to provide a donation over and above your 

annual membership fee we would be hugely grateful. It is no exaggeration to say we face a pivotal moment in our 
nation’s history and any contribution however small that people can make to help us safeguard this nation and its 

people is hugely appreciated. 
  

We can only do this vital work with your help 

 
It is quick and easy, with an option to join as a member and/or simply to donate. You will receive a personal ‘thank 
you’ from a member of our team within 48 hours if you do. 
  

 
 

 

With sincere thanks and best wishes,  
Ben Philips 
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